
CITY OF NEW BEDFORD 
CITY COUNCIL 

November 12,2015 

WRITTEN M O T I O N 

Requesting that the Committee on Appointments and Briefings, meet with all 

Veteran agencies that are presently utilizing the Waldron Barracks to provide services to the 

Veterans of the Greater New Bedford area; and further that all Veteran agencies provide the City 

Council's Committee on Appointments and Briefings with paperwork for the assistance they 

provided to Veterans along with the name of the Commanding Officer for each agency of service, 

that provide Veterans services out of this location. 

Brian K. Gomes, Council President 2015 


